
 

 

Passing of our Beloved Brother Jacob Park 
 
Manoj Jacob 
April 21, 2017 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Our Beloved Second Generation brother Mr. Jacob Park, Son of former New Jersey Regional Director 

Rev. Do Hi Park ascended to the spiritual world. His family is part of KEA community in New Jersey. 

More details will be shared with the community as we receive. 

 

Seonghwa Ceremony 

 

The Seonghwa ceremony will take place on Sunday, April 23 at 5:00 p.m., at Korean Family Church at 

374 Squaw Brook Road, North Haledon, NJ 07508. 

 

Wonjeon Ceremony 

 

The Wonjeon Ceremony will take place on Monday, April 24 at 11:00 a.m., at Rockland Cemetery, at 201 

Kings Highway, Sparkill, NY 10976. Before Wonjeon Ceremony, there will be service at 10:00 a.m. at 

Keeho Kim Funeral Home at 1601 Palisade Ave., Fort Lee, NJ 07024 

 

Sincerely 

 

Pastor Manoj 

 

 


